Alexander, Jacquelyne

From: Julia B <juliabarbosa15@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 4:53 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Nov. 5th LAFCO meeting - Comment for agenda item #4.

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

With regards to:

The November 5™ LAFCO meeting, agenda 4 (Municipal Service Review of the Isla Vista Community Services District
Regarding Latent Powers):

| would like to request for option # 3, which is to DENY the Staff recommendation or any other proposal to extend the
time and direct Staff to proceed with the municipal service review in compliance with the Condition 11 of the Resolution
of the Formation.

| am requesting this review to be done at the soonest opportunity because, as a permanent resident of Isla Vista, | do
not see any the benefits or areas in which the Isla Vista Community Services District has acted since its inception. | have
looked over their budget and am concerned that most of it are staff/operating costs, and that the benefits to the
community are negligible. | believe that the residents of Isla Vista are being doubly taxed for services that are already
handled by the County.

Thank you for your consideration.

Julia Barbosa



